
                                Sabre Scoop                       Friday, November 17, 2023  

         

  Happy Thanksgiving! 
May you enjoy this time with family and friends and be blessed with happiness! 
The school campus will be closed November 22-26 in observance of 
Thanksgiving. Classes will resume Monday, November 27.   
There will be NO newsletter next Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The first trimester ended last Friday. Students received their first 
report cards of the year TODAY. Two copies of the report cards are coming 
home with the students. Parents/guardians need to sign one copy and return it 
to school on Monday. Report cards will also be available online with comments 
in Option C after 9:00 A.M. tomorrow. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Jingle Bell Shop Update 
December 6th and 7th 

The stores are full of Christmas items and the St. Vivian elves have been doing 
lots of work behind the scenes to make this year’s Jingle Bell Shop epic!  
What is Jingle Bell Shop?  It is an opportunity for the students to purchase 
items for their loved ones for Christmas in a safe, fun shopping environment 
at school, during school hours.  
This year, there will not be any limits on how many items the students can 
purchase.  While we will still have $1 items, there will be more items at the $3 
- $5 range.  
Would you like to help the kids shop?  It’s a really fun and festive event for 
the kids (and the parents) and we will need parents to help staff.  Save the 
dates:  December 6th and 7th.  A SignupGenius will be coming out soon.  
**If you have a surplus of Christmas gift bags, the Jingle Bell Shop could use 
them. Please send them into the office so that they can be used to wrap the 
children's purchased presents.** 
Thank you!!! If you have any questions, please contact Denise McCabe at 
dencabe88@gmail.com. 
 
 

No Extended Care on December 20! 
 
Please plan to pick up your child(ren) up on Wednesday, December 
20. School will dismiss at regular time (2:30), but there will be no 
extended care services that day. All students must be picked up or 
ride a bus home. 
 



November Service Project 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated items for our Thanksgiving food baskets!  We 
appreciate your generosity and kindness. 
 
Those students who donated items were given out of uniform passes for either Monday or 
Tuesday of next week. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

  World’s Finest Chocolates 

 

Reminder: The candy bar sales ends after Thanksgiving.  Please return all money to school by 
November 28. No candy bars will be accepted. If your child(ren) signed up to sell the candy 
bars, you need to return $60 per box. Thank you for supporting PTA! 

 

 

 

Join us on Monday, November 20 at Wings and Rings 
for A November Dine to Donate from 5:00 P.M. to 8:00 
P.M.! 10% of food sales will be donated to PTA! No 
Flyer required! See the attached flyer for more 
information. 


